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"Bagshaw Hazel - Pharmaceutical Advisor" 4 Code A i 
RE: GMC Locum Cover 
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"Jane Ba r to n" [ .[ _[ _[ _[ .[ _[ _[ _[ .[ _-C_[ ~.~_-e_[ _[A.[ _[ _[ _[ .[ _[ _[ _[ .[ _[ _[i 

Good morning, Jane 

Well at least you now have a date! Richard’s title is Director of 
Corporate Affairs and Fiona is Assistant Director of Clinical 
Standards. Good luck 

Regards 
Hazel 

..... Original Message ..... 
From: Jane Barton [mailtol ................... -~~-~ .................. 
Sent: 09 September 2007~=f3-~3;4- ........................................ 
To: Bagshaw Hazel - Pharmaceutical Advisor 
Subject: GMC Locum Cover 

Dear Hazel, Thank you so much for your visit last week. The following 
day I heard from my solicitor that we have been given a provisional date 
for my GMC Disciplinary Hearing: the 8th September 2008. It is 
scheduled to last for 8-9 weeks and ironically I have my sixtieth 
birthday half way through the proceedings so I could be retiring next 
October one way or the other!!!! How appropriate that you kindly 
contacted Richard Samuel and Fiona Smart and got a prompt reply. 
Could you possibly let me have their official PCT titles so that I can 
give them this information in wdting. I am grateful for all your help 
and support with all this. Cheers Jane Barton 


